
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  Teresa Sutherland, City Manager  

 

Date:  January 8, 2020 

 

Subject: R-51-19:  Honoring Chief Joseph S. Johnson 

 

 

This resolution resolves to dedicate and install a commemorative marker on the Annapolis Police 

Department building in honor of Chief Johnson.  Please note that this resolution does not 

explicitly resolve to name the APD building after Chief Johnson. 

 

Prepared by Teresa Sutherland, City Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 


